5 Fisherville Road, Apt. 202
®illowdale, Ontario
20 June, 1870

¥r. Robert Paul
61 Geneva Cres.
St. Albert, Alberta

Dear Mr, Paul,

Thank-you for your letter requesting informetion on the Comet
and Hova Section. Enclosed ave forms describipg this section, and they
should be self-explasmatory. If you have any gquestions, please let me

know,

These forms are somewhat out of date, but are still useful as a
guide. The entire Observational activities programme is under review
for possible re-organization, and heve held off revising these forme
as there may be changes in a number of the programmes ian the near future,

Thank-you for the interest you have shown in this section.

Good Observing,

Jim Low
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